
NEWS PAPER ADVERTISEMENT

RFP Ref. No. MBMA/CLLMP/RFP/Procure -2023-24139 Shillong, the 25th January,2024

MEGHALAYA BASIN MANAGEMENT AGENCY

REOUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)

Meghalaya Basin Management Agency (MBMA) invites RFPs from qualified Consulting Firms for the
following assignment:

"Hiring of a Consulting Firm for conducting "lmpact Assessment Study for
MCLLMP under MBMA"

Last date for Submission of the RFP: on or before 9th February. 2024 by 3:00 PM.

Detailed RFP and draft forms and Terms of Reference is available at www.mbda.gov.in &
www.cllmD.com Website

The RFP responses must be submitted in a sealed envelope (in hard copies both Technical and Financial
bid) to Shri Gunanka DB. IFS, Additional Project Director, O/o Meghalaya Basin Development
Authority(MBDA), 2nd Floor, Shalom Building, Lower Lachumiere, Shillong, Meghalaya - 793001. For
detai ls please visit http ://wurv. m bda.gov.in & http: //wrilw.cllm p.com


